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MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 

COLLECTION SYSTEMS COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To: SCAP Collection Systems Committee Members 
 

Tuesday, September 24, 2013 

9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

 
Working Lunch Included 

RSVPs are requested by Friday,  September 20, 2013 

 

City of Ontario/Ontario Municipal Utilities Company 

1425 South Bon View Ave. 

Ontario, CA 

91761 

 
Please join us for the next SCAP Collection Systems Committee meeting of the year, which will be 
held on Tuesday, September 24, 2013 at the offices of the Ontario Municipal Utilities Company in 
Ontario from 9 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
 

The meeting will feature presentations by guest speakers on the following topics: 
1. The New Statewide SSO Monitoring and Reporting Program (MRP); 
2. Flushable/Non-Dispersible Products Update; 
3. Screentec-Screening Device, by Aqualitec; 
4. Underground Restoration Products, by QUADEX/INTERFIT USA. 

 
A detailed agenda will follow later. 
 

Please rsvp to Pam Merriam at pmerriam@scap1.org.  
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